
 

WE’RE BACK BABY!! 

OK, Sports fans, yes, we’re back.   School’s about to re-open, stores open, restaurants open, Churches 

open, we’re getting back to work! 

Lots of requests for our wildly popular LTC (License to Carry) and “Practical Tactical” a course for 

situational urban awareness/security class.  We will be doing it again the next two weeks at Hunters Creek 

Village City Hall.  

Please contact Randall Woodum  RCW@AllServicesCorp.com and he will schedule you for one or both 

classes. LTC – Wednesday, Sept. 9th and 16th @ 5:30pm. The “Practical Tactical” will be Thursday, Sept. 

10th and 17th @ 5:30pm, Randy will schedule additional classes based on demand.   

It is with great sadness (for us) and gladness (for her) that our own beloved Crystal Dozier will be leaving 

us to raise her beautiful new baby daughter Wesley Rose. 

Crystal has been our rock at city hall for 8 years and she will be greatly missed.  If you want to send her 

your good wishes, please let her know how you feel about her and wish her well at 

crdozier@cityofhunterscreek.com . 

OK, GET BACK TO WORK! 

90 more days of Hurricane season and we’re good, keep your fingers crossed. 

Mayor Jim Pappas   
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